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To the Transportation Committee,
My name is Rita Pello and I am a resident of Augusta, Maine. I am in favor of LD29 
as it would be a great benefit to our community and towns along the corridor. It would
serve as a connector and economic driver, as well as help promote healthy hobbies 
and recreation. I urge the committee to vote "ought to pass" on LD29 to bring a 
special project to our state!


